
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 

Date: August 9, 2022 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:   Bond and Sinking Fund Update 

 

I would like to add an agenda item to Monday’s Board of Education Committee of 
the Whole meeting. Plante Moran Cresa would like to update the Board on the 
current status of the Bond Fund and Sinking Fund, along with progress updates 
on projects these dollars are funding. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 

  

c: Board of Education 
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